
 

 

5 January 2022 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

LONDON DAY TRIP - UPDATE 

 

As you are aware due to restrictions put in place by the The Kemnal Academies Trust (TKAT) latest Risk 

Assessment, we were unable to go ahead with our planned MFL trip to London on 7 December 2021. I 

wanted to inform you that after discussing the postponement of the trip with WTS Travel, we decided to 

move it to the 21st of February 2022.  

 

Please be advised that we will be looking closely at the guidelines provided by TKAT and the government 

and if necessary we will postpone the trip again.  

 

Thank you for your understanding.  

 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Ms N Alexiou 
HEAD OF MFL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


